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CENTRAL LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE, 24.09.09 

 
 

Present: Councillors Eryl Jones-Williams (Chairman); Dewi Llewelyn; Ieuan Roberts 

 

Also present:  Sion Huws (Propriety Officer), Amlyn ab Iorwerth (Licensing Manager) and 
Barbara Owen (Committee Officer).  
 

Others invited to the meeting:  

 

Applicants:  Mr Yannis Petrou 

 

Representing the Police: Mr Ian Williams (Licensing Co-ordinator, North Wales Police)  

 
 

1. APPLICATION FOR A PREMISES LICENCE PLOT 13, LLANDEGAI INDUSTRIAL 

ESTATE, BANGOR  

 
Submitted – the report of the Licensing Manager providing details of Mr Yannis Petrou’s 
application for a premises licence for Plot 13, Llandegai Industrial Estate, Bangor.  
 
Before starting the meeting the applicant explained that he had had a meeting with an officer 
from the Police to discuss the details of the application and, consequently, he wished to make 
amendments and, therefore, asked for the guidance of the Sub-committee as regards the best 
way forward.  He apologised for his lack of knowledge of the system, and explained that this 
was the first such application that he had submitted. 
 
Having consulted, the applicant was informed that he could choose from proceeding to discuss 
the application which was on the agenda or to withdraw the application in order to submit a new 
application in the usual way. The applicant decided to withdraw the application and submit a 
new application having had a further meeting with officers from the Police and the Licensing 
Manager to discuss the details.  
 
 
 

The meeting commenced at 11.00am and concluded at 11.25am. 


